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Consideration - Bell Street No Parking Signs

BACKGROUND:

About 12 to 15 years ago, the minister at the Pentecostal Church on Bell Street
requested that "No Parking" signs be put up to keep parked cars from blocking the
front walkway out of the church. On Bell Street, these "No Parking" signs are about 10
to 15 feet apaft.

ANALYSIS:

The Pentecostal Church no longer holds services at this location. Their services
stopped about a year ago. The signs no longer serve the intended purpose; and
in fact, contribute to sign pollution along our City streets,

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

By motion, direct the City Manager to remove the two "No Parking" signs on Bell Street
that are located in front of the Pentecostal Church.
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